From: Stu Webb <stuwbb@aol.com>

To: aimeehorstmanolson <aimeehorstmanolson@gmail.com>;
donwon19 <donwon19@hotmail.com>; fsteck
<fsteck@spotlightinc.com>; joelynkmalone
<joelynkmalone@gmail.com>; jvs <jvs@mojoworks.com>;
kari.haeger <kari.haeger@parknicollet.com>; nrose34021
<nrose34021@aol.com>; PaulAdelmann
<PaulAdelmann@aol.com>; reul0007 <reul0007 @umn.edu>;
Scottchase2708 <Scottchase2708@gmail.com>; storyteller4
<storytellerd@gmail.com>; stuwbb <stuwbb@aol.com>; sunai
<sunai@gq.com>; susansackrison <susansackrison@gmail.com>;
ticktacktoe <ticktacktoe@msn.com>

Sent: Fri, Feb 15, 2019 5:57 pm

Subject: MEA CULPA11

| jumped into all this--as a hon-member, just trying to get a handle
on what's going on. | attended some meeting and got the
impression that you guys were not an active corporation. Well,
that's not obviously the case, but | had no business putting my
mouth, my emails and my foot in places before | knew you were
organized (just, perhaps need some tightening up).

| backing off any suggestions | made as premature. Something is
working---we must need to make it work better. My membership
check is almost in the mail!!

| apologize and just want to be a productive member of this great
project!!

At least we stirred the pot!!!
Warmly and apologetically,

Stu Webb



